Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

FROM: Joseph D, Lafleur, Jr.
Assistant Director for International Cooperation, OIP

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF BELGIAN VISIT (APRIL 9, 1980)

The Embassy of Belgium has postpcned the NRC Conmissioner appointments being
scheduled for Minister of Public Health and Environment Luc Dhoore on
Wednesday, April 9, 16980, A reorganization of the Belgian government will
prevent Minister Dhoore from making his U.S. tour at this time, although

he hopes to be able to reschedule his visit in the near future.

I will inform you as soon 2s | am advised of an altermate date for rescheduling
this visit. By copy of this memorandum, EDO, OPE, OGC, ELD and the NRC/TMI
Technical Support Staff are being advised of the postponement of the Minister's
visit to NRC and the April 11 tour of TMI.
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